
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th May 2017  

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Anglia have been advised by the manufacturer Taicom that the tooling for the series 

listed below has been updated with immediate effect, this is due to the old tooling being 

beyond its serviceable life.  

Taicom advise they have also taken this opportunity to revise the mouldings to improve 

the efficiency and yield of the production process. The revised parts have some minor 

dimensional and cosmetic appearance changes which do not impact the form, fit or 

function of the parts. Attached below are the old and new data sheets for comparison 

purposes. 

 

Series affected by this notification 

TBV8xxBGN 

TBV8xxBGN-1 

 

 

 

 

Anglia operates a strict F.I.F.O system in our Distribution Centre therefore it may take 

some time for this change to filter through to customer deliveries. 

 

Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation. 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Anglia 


